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  Hello, 
From your new Family & Community 
Engagement Coordinator. My name is 
Louise Feciuch. I joined the Kent City 

School District team in April of 2022. I am excited to be 
here and I am committed to keeping you connected to 
what is going on in the district!  

Stay Connected 

Kentschools.net/engagement   

The webpage offers parent 

resources and news about 

district wide events. 

Scan the QR code with 
your phone’s camera to  

stay connected! 

Click here to check out some great math and reading Literacy 

resources for summer  

Even though our webpage is “under 

construction” it still contains helpful 

information and is a valuable resources as 

it continues to develop. 

 

What’s on the Horizon for 2022 – 2023 

 Family Night - Stanton and Roosevelt families 

 Family Night - K-5 families  

 Transition Night - Stanton and Roosevelt families  

 New edition of “News you should know”  

 Webpage updates to the Family and Community Engagement 

Home Page  

How do you like to get 

your news? Click here 

to take a brief survey 

to let us know how 

best to connect with 

you!!!! 

Hi! We are the English Learner Team from Kent City Schools. 

Our team serves PreK-12 students who are learning English as a 

second language or sometimes even a third or fourth! KCSD’s EL 

students speak a variety of languages from Arabic to Chinese to 

Tajik. There are as many as 20 different languages (other than 

English) spoken by our students and their families. We support 

our students in the classroom, working with them one-on-one, 

and in small groups. Our goal is to help students be successful in 

and out of the classroom.  Click here for English Learner 

resources for families. ~ Katie, Kara, & Maegan 

 
Want to help the district 

receive additional funding?  

 
$ $ Click Here $ $ 

 

The only way to determine if 
your child's school will receive 
federal money from the Title I 
program for the next school 
year is to have each family 

complete this CONFIDENTIAL 
form.  Title I funds are used for 
programs such as Reading and 

Math Support and Family 
Engagement activities. 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CNwLxv5h8Z204H63jtHAj5dgqBOKzhsF
https://www.kentschools.net/page/family-community-engagement
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjSpiGGM6xa5DVGOVgQ68XIINxkVsSJ1SgIo7Zm5jLKLuOSQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/10PllsYfiv4CTz_eIzhebH7j3r_KT1P03
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctF32zC4Rj9qTyJh0dg6rglIXB_wa6I6vgorH_4Ad4mBX6xQ/viewform

